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League of Northern Colorado Quilters 

 Congratulations 
To 

Connie Peterson! 
 

Connie's "Dear Jane" quilt was accepted as one of 
20 to be featured in a special exhibit at the 2016 
Houston International Quilt Festival!!!!! 
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"Eight Generations of 
Quilters" 

 
Date:  August 1, 2016 
Time:  Social begins at 6:30 
           Meeting begins at 7:00 
 
 Torie Anderson is privileged to be from a family 
of 8 generations of quilters. The first generation 
quilter was born in the 1840's. Torie has quilts 
from all of these generations that she will be show-
ing along with a history including some hardships 
and life events that these quilters encountered.  

The recent quilters have many award-winning 
quilts that Torie will be showing. 

 
 

Note: Location change!!!!!!!!!! 
The meeting will be at the REA building on Fair-
grounds Road, (County Line Road 5). It sits on the 
southeast corner of the intersection of HWY 392
(( road to Windsor) and Fairgrounds Road (County 
Road 5). There is a link to a map on the website, 
www.LNCQ.org. 

The League of Northern  

Colorado Quilters 

Presents: 
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COMMUNITY SERVICE 
quilting bee  

Join us for a modern version of an old fashion "quilting 
bee". 

We will be working on the quilts that are sandwiched and 
ready for quilting.  These can be tied, stitched in the ditch, 
stitched with your special machine stitches, etc. 

All levels of experience are encouraged. Hopefully those 
with experience will guide us novices.   

Bring your machine and machine quilting accessories and supplies.  Stay for a couple of 
hours or the entire day!  Bring your lunch and drinks or go out for lunch!   

Date: Monday, September 12, 2016 

Time:  10-3 

Place:  Quilterôs Stash 

Other Newsé... 

Show and Tell: 

Please bring your crea-
tions and treasures to 
share at the first part of 
the meeting so we can 
display them at the end 
of the meeting.  Come a 
little early to sign in your 
Show and Tell before 

the meeting starts. 

Membership fee for the 

calendar year Jan 1-Dec 31 

is $25.00 

New Membership Aug1-Dec 

31 is $15.00 

If you have any questions 

feel free to contact the 

Membership Chair, Robbie 

Carpenter   

robbielncq.gmail.com 

WWW.LNCQ.org 

Are you taking advantage of our 
website? 

If you have never visited itð
please do so. If it has been 
awhile since youôve visitedð
please do so again.  

Challenge Quilt Contestééé. 

There are fat quarters left from earlier meetings for 
LNCQôs challenge quilt contest .  This is to accommo-
date new members who wish to participate.  The quilts 
will be shown at the December LNCQ meeting and will 
offer a fun variety of quilts made from a recognizable 
fabric.  Please see the rules on the LNCQ website if you 
would like to participate.  The next bee for challenge 
quilts will be at the Queen Beeôs home, (Eileen Maelzer) 
at 4568 Creekwood Drive in Loveland on September 
19th, at 6:30 p.m.   The purpose of the bee is to contrib-
ute to one anotherôs inspiration to complete the quilt 
for the competition at the December meeting.  Get your 
fabric now by calling Eileen at 663-1418 or at the Au-
gust LNCQ meeting.   

http://WWW.LNCQ.org
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Continuedéé. 

 

 

 

 

Is there other information on 

LNCQ you would like to see in 

the Newsletter?  Write me and let 

me know!  I need your informa-

tion 10 days prior to our General 

Meeting.  Contact me at 

lwilley2907@gmail.com and I will 

be glad to share whatõs happen-

ing!  Happy Stitching!            

Lori Willey 

Thanks to Jukebox Quilts for 
housing the LNCQ Library!  We 
truly appreciate it!!!!!!! 

 

 

We have planned a host of events for us all to look forward to, and 

hopefully you will be as excited about them as Eunice and I are. 

In our capacity as "program chairmen", we are trying new activities 

and adventures. We both believe that "nothing tried is nothing 

gained".  

Please join us in this journey. As always, we encourage your support, 

constructive criticism and HELP to keep LNCQ fun and productive. 

See you ALL at the August meeting! 

Sissy 

Upcoming Events 

Mark your calendar!!!! 

September 

12thé.Quilting Bee 

October 

3rdé Road Trip 

10th- 13thé. Quilt Campéwait list,  

December 

5thé"Christmas Luncheon" 

February 2017 

6théSandra Clemens, "Sort Through Your Stash to Make 

Traditionally Modern Quilts" 

March 2017 (note; not April) 

7théAnn Loveless, "Landscape Art Quilts" 

April 2017 

éSpring Retreat 

June 2017é 

4éworking on something 

August 2017 

7thé.Lisa Erlandson, Quilt Historian 

October 2017é    December 2017 

2-5éFall Quilt Camp        3é.Christmas Party 

 

 

The Presidentôs Corneré. 

Spring has sprung. 

Summer is in full bloom. 

Fall is just around the 
corner. 

Winter is looming. 



Continuedéé. 

ñROAD TRIP" 

 ñGET ON THE BUS" 

 

LNCQ is trying something new in Oc-
tober. 

Instead of the program coming to us, 
we are "going to the program".  

A motor coach is being chartered for a trip to the 
Lyons Quilt Shop. (that would  

be in Lyons, CO) 

We will be presented with a program pre-
sented by Donna Mae Norris entitled "Color for 
Quilters", shop and enjoy a light lunch, before re-
turning home. 

Date: October 3, 2016 
Time: 9 am pick up in Ft. Collins (Rolland 

Moore Park parking lot on Shields Ave). 
           9:30 am pick up in Loveland (the park 

and ride at I25 and Hwy 34) 
 
Cost: $20. bus reservation fee and $5. for 

lunch (the $20. will be returned to            
       you once you are on the bus: no show-- no re-
fund. 

Space is limited to 34 due to Lyons Quilt Shop 
restrictions 

Sign up will be at the June and August general 
meeting only... (no mail in). Payment is required 
at time of sign up. Be sure to have a check made 
out to LNCQ for $25.00, or cash. 

A wait list will be started after the first 34 have 
registered and paid. 

Contact Sissy with any questions sissy-
gampy@gmail.com   970-472-0338 
You must me a current member of LNCQ to attend.  

 Treasurerôs Report To Date 

 

  Income  

   Advertising Sales 2016 45.00 

   Challenge Quilt 63.00 

   Charitable Donation 2016 50.00 

   Grant  1,000.00 

   Membership dues 2016 790.00 

   Program Classes 2016 105.00 

   Fall Retreat 2115.00 
   Retreat Inc 2016 13019.80 
  Total Income 17,187.80 
     
  Expense  

   Community Serv. Exp 2016 248.05 

   Fall Retreat Inc 2016 1,418.25 

   Membership Exp 2016 30.00 

   Newsletter Exp 2016 82.50 

   President Exp 2016 77.71 

   Program Class Exp 2016 105.00 

   Program Speaker 2016 920.15 

   Publicity Exp 2016 23.57 

   Rentals/Meeting Exp 2016 727.95 

   Retreat Exp 2016 12,688.83 

   Treasurer Exp 2016 23.09 

   VP Exp 2016 50.00 

   Web Exp 2016 526.80 

  Total Expense 16,921.90 



Lncq needs 

you !!!!!!          

LNCQ needs your help. The following committee chair is not 
filled for the 2016 year. 

Program    The executive board will give you all the help we 
possibly can.  2016 is done and 2017 is well on its way.  You 
would be helping facilitate the 2016 programs and working on 
finishing up 2017... This position is now the responsibility of the 
2nd Vice President, so you would be on the Executive Board. 
The details as to responsibilities are stated in the bylaws and can 
be found on the website. 

** Please seriously consider giving of your time to assure that we 
continue to have a productive and fun filled Quilt League of 
Northern Colorado. 

Our sincere appreciation to these ladies: 

Robbie Carpenteré.membership 
Linda Heieré..exhibits 
Lori Willeyéénewsletter 
Ann Eatmané.small groups 
Nancy Penningtoné..community service 
Kristine Smithééshow & tell 
Mary Ann Florenceé.librarian 
Maxine Tamlinééhistorian 
Eileen Maelzeréépublicity co chair and challenge coordinator 
Kim Darrow, Melanie Evans,  Barb Moir, Sharon Wakefield, 
Eunice Michalka, Sharon Wakefield, Barb Moir, Melanie Evans 
and Kim DarrowéRetreat 2017 
 

Thank you, 

Sissy Young and Eunice Michalka 

Sissygampy@gmail.com 

eunicemichalka@msn.com 

Continuedéé. 
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2016 LNCQ Fall 
Quilt Camp 

 

 
 
 
 
October 10-13, 2016 
Highlands Presbyterian Camp and Retreat Center 
Allenspark, CO 

 

During the Spring Retreat in April, 76% of those  

attending were interested in a LNCQ sponsored fall  

retreat. 

 The goal is to make the fall retreat an entirely different 

 experience from the Spring Retreat. Therefore, it will 
be   more of a "camp" experience". 

The maximum number that can be accommodated at 
the  retreat center (24) filled immediately during retreat 
and a wait list was started. If you would like to be on the 
wait list, please contact Sissy. It is on a first come basis. 

You must be a member to attend. 

Cost: $235.00 

Lodging: 4 to a two room, one bath suite (twin beds) 

Meals: 3 meals a day on Tuesday and Wednesday, din-
ner on Monday, breakfast and lunch on Thursday. 

The sewing room opens at 2 PM on Monday and closes 
at 2 PM on Thursday. 

Visit www.highlandscamp.org for more information on 
the venue. 

sissylncq@gmail.com 
472-0338 

ñBARE BONES" 

mailto:Sissygampy@gmail.com
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LNCQ ós 2016 Sponsors 

 

 

Community Service Announcement 
Our by-laws state:  ñCommunity service shall locate organizations in need of quilts/quilt art, promote 
service projects with the membership and coordinate the donation of items for community service Pro-
jects.ò   

 LNCQ ñCommunity Serviceò will no longer be able to  QUILT AND FINISH  your charity tops.  
We just plain and simply do not have the resources to continue this practice.   In the future we ask that 
you give Community Service FINISHED lap size, child or baby quilts to be distributed to those in need.  
You may bring them to the general meetings or contact any member of the board to donate them.  We 
will insure that your lovingly made quilt finds a deserving home. 

 Community Service will be having ñquilting beesò throughout the year to finish the backlog of 
unfinished quilts in storage.  We hope that you will join us in the fun. 

 Thank you for your continued support of Community Service. 

The LNCQ Board 




